From: DC Consultation

To: Rebecca Adams; Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: 16NP0013,0014,0015,0016
Date: 30 January 2017 14:55:09

----- Original Message-----

From: Chris Jones

Sent: 30 January 2017 14:32

To: Rebecca Adams

Cc: DC Consultation

Subject: 16NP0013,0014,0015,0016

Dear Rebecca,

With regard to the applications above, | can find no evidence of harm to archaeological remains as
a result of the proposals. These appear to be within allocated plots and with minimal ground
disturbance. It is also unclear what activity related to the Battle of Otterburn might have taken place
here.

Kind regards,

Chris
Chris Jones, Historic Environment Officer
Tel: 01434 611531 (x209)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
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